
September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593 

 EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE  

 NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 8TH STREET 

 WEST MANITOBA STREET TO WEST OKLAHOMA AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is 

allowed on both sides of the street from March 2nd to November 30th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593 

 EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE  

 NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH GLADSTONE PLACE 

 EAST ROSEDALE AVENUE TO EAST MONATANA STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is 

allowed on both sides of the street from March 2nd to November 30th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593 

 EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE  

 NIGHT PARKING ON EAST BAY STREET FROM 

 SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE TO SOUTH ALLIS STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is 

allowed on both sides of the street from March 2nd to November 30th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593  

 REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON WEST PARK HILL AVENUE 

 FROM NORTH 90TH STREET TO NORTH 91ST STREET   

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey 

Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 7th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

 NORTH 38TH STREET FROM WEST CAPITOL DRIVE 

 TO A POINT 120 FEET NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Rainey: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 EAST FLORIDA STREET FROM A POINT 365 FEET EAST OF 

 SOUTH BARCLAY STREET TO SOUTH WATER STREET  

 

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restriction on East Florida Street between South Barclay 

Street and South Water Street, has found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still 

allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction.  The necessary legislation will 

be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above 

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593  

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

 SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE FROM EAST PLAINFIELD AVENUE TO A 

 POINT 50 FEET SOUTH AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

 SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE FROM WEST PLAINFIELD AVENUE TO A 

 POINT 50 FEET NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned parking 

restrictions. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found east and west bound motorists on 

East/West Plainfield Avenue have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north and south bound on 

South Howell Avenue when vehicles park close to the corner.  Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing these restrictions to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3rd ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593 

 INSTALL TWENTY-FIVE MINUTE PARKING  

 ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH MARYLAND AVENUE FROM 

 EAST NEWPORT AVENUE TO A POINT 100 FEET NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of the UWM Police Department, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



September 7, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170593 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE 

 OF SOUTH LAYTON BOULEVARD FROM 

 WEST EVERGREEN LANE TO WEST PIERCE STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In conjunction with the installation of the bicycle lane on the east side of South Layton Boulevard 

between West Evergreen Lane and West Pierce Street the above-captioned parking restriction is need 

to install the bicycle lane. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 


